
  

Weekly News from Our Kindergarten Class 
October 6, 2016 

Books we read: 
 
The Pet Show 
Please, Puppy, Please 
Pete the Cat Five Little 
Pumpkins 
Fall 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This was a great week! 
 

! I hope you all enjoy the Long Weekend! 
! Thank you for attending the Parent 

Information Session. I hope you found this 
to be helpful as you navigate through the 
Kindergarten Year. 

! A letter went home this week about 
headphones. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In Math we 
continued Topic 2 Comparing 
and Ordering  0-5.  
2.6 As Many,More, and Fewer 
2.7 Ordering Numbers 0-5 
2.8 Ordinal Numbers Through 
Fifth 
2.9 Problem Solving.  
The Topic Test will be next 
week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
This week in Language Arts our Theme was 
Pets. We read books relating to this topic. Our 
word to Know this week was “the”. Please 
practice this at home. We continued working 
on Beginning Sounds. We practiced Oral 
Sentences. (children count the words in a 
sentence) The Target Skill was story 
structure and Conclusions. The Target 
Strategy is to Monitor and Clarify. 
We worked on Nouns for Animals and Things 
 
In writing, the children wrote about a pet they 
have or would like to have. This was completed 
on their Writing Journals. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                            
       
      Crowned King and Queen 
       Caleah       Kayden 
 

We created painted candy 
Corns for our Hallway Bulletin 
Board. (water color paints) 
 
Next week we will begin the 
Formal teaching of the letters. 
We start with Mm. 
(reading,writing,sound and using 
the sound) 
 
 
 

 Have a nice 
weekend! 
Mrs. Smillie 
 

 

Parent 
Hopewell’s Open 
House is Thursday 
October 13. Please 
plan to come and 
tour our new 
building! 
 
 


